
Dear Reviewer, 

We are grateful for your comments of our manuscript entitled “Anti-PD-L1 based 

immunotherapy in recurrent hepatocellular carcinoma with inferior vena cava tumor thrombus and 

metastasis: three case reports”. We have polished the language of the article according to your 

suggestions. We hope that the article can be published in the World Journal of Clinical Cases and 

provides new ideas and choices for the treatment of recurrent hepatocellular carcinoma with 

inferior vena cava tumor thrombus.  

We deeply appreciate your comments of our manuscript. 

Thank you and best wishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prof. Rui Zhang 

Guangdong Provincial Key Laboratory of Malignant Tumor Epigenetics and Gene Regulation and 

Department of Biliary-Pancreatic Surgery 

Sun Yat-sen Memorial Hospital 

Sun Yat-sen University  

Guangzhou, 510120, China 

Tel: +86-20-34070133 

Fax: +86-20-34071091 

E-mail: zhangr95@mail.sysu.edu.cn 

 


